
 

 
 

Combined Public Schools Music Festival Ticket Sales For 
Bankstown Sports Club 

For Choir, Signing Choir, Dance Groups and Band 2025 
 

The Combined Public Schools Music Festival will be held at Bankstown Sports Club 
on Monday 8th September at 7:00pm. The following Creative Arts groups will be 
performing on the night: 3-6 Choir, Junior and Senior Dance, Signing Choir and 
selected band members. 

Children performing at the festival need to be driven by a parent/carer to and from 
Bankstown Sports Club. Students are required to be at the venue by 6:15pm. 

Tickets will be available for purchase from 9am on Monday 4 August.  

Tickets cost $20 each (plus 30 cents booking fee per seat).  

Due to limited seats, there is a maximum of four tickets per family.  

Bankstown Sports Club requires that children over the age of 2 have a ticket.  

Families that purchase more than four tickets will be contacted directly and asked to 
return the additional tickets. The Combined Public Schools Music Festival 
Committee will advise the school if additional tickets become available to be 
purchased. 

Families need to provide the details of their school and student’s name when 
purchasing tickets.  

Tickets will go on sale at 9am on Monday, 4th of August. Please see link attached. 

The link to the tickets is in countdown mode at present and will not allow 
purchasing till August 4th.  

Please buy tickets only for Monday, 8 September, the night when Penshurst 
performs. 

Ticket sales will be online. There will be allocated seating for this year’s Festival. To 
order tickets, please follow the instructions below. 



 Go to: https://bankstownsports.sales.ticketsearch.com/sales/salesevent/152126 

1.​ Choose the day for which you want to buy tickets (i.e., Monday 8  
September). 

2.​ Choose your seats one at a time until you have all you want (maximum of 
four). 

3.​ Click the blue “Add to cart” button at the bottom of the screen. 

4.​ Click the orange “Go to checkout” button. 

5.​ Check your order and provide details, including your child’s name and school.  

 Once the purchase is complete, please print the tickets that will be emailed to you. 

You must bring these tickets on the night. 

Note: Only the CPSMF Band students will play on both nights Monday and 
Wednesday nights from 6:40pm to 7:10pm.  Parents may wish to purchase tickets 
for Monday night only.    

For information regarding ticket sales, including support with purchasing them, 
please contact our school’s Festival Coordinators 

Mrs Hanna and Miss Di Salvo 

 

 


